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10th December, 2024 

Dear Principal Lo, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Red Cross to 
raise money for the homeless people in India. We think our ideas will help 
solve some problems for the homeless people there.  

A lot of homeless people can’t afford food because many of them don’t 
have a job, making it difficult to afford food. Many of them sleep on the 
floor because they’re too poor and the housing cost is too high. Also, they 
will feel cold on freezing days because they don’t have enough jackets and 
blankets. 

We want to collect blankets by asking students to donate us their old 
blankets. We would also run a food stall. Students can make food with us. 
All the food we made will send to India to feed the homeless.  

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte Lau 

Chairman of the Student Union 
 


